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25 October 2013

Mr James Lochead
fyi-request-1174-544686b5@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Lochead

Your official information request

On 30 September 2013 you asked for information about ACC's policies when a staff member leaves,
particularly in relation to Privacy Act 1993 requests they may be working on.

ACC needs another 5 working days until 5 November 2013 to gather information and to undertake the
consultation necessary to make a decision on your request.

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me at stephanie.lewis@acc.co.nz .

If you're still not happy, you may make a complaint to the Office of the Ombudsmen. You can call them
on 0800 802 602, 9am to 5pm weekdays, or write to:

The Office of the Ombudsmen

P O Box 10 152
WELLINGTON 6143

Yours sincerely

/- Stephanie Lewis
Advisor, Government Services
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